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ANNOUNCEMENT 

Change in Dates of SEAPAVAA’s 25th Conference and General Assembly 

NEW DATES! 3 – 31 May 2021 and 23 – 25 June 2021   
 

 

Greetings from the SEAPAVAA Executive Council! 
  

According to the earlier announcement on 22 December 2020 issued by the SEAPAVAA 

Executive Council (EC) regarding SEAPAVAA’s 25th Conference and General Assembly:  
 

- The 25th Conference will be held virtually from 19 – 23 April 2021. 
- The 25th General Assembly will be held electronically from 3 – 28 May 2021. 

 

May we update that the dates have been revised to as follows: 
 

- The 25th Conference will now be held virtually from 23 – 25 June 2021. 
 

The Vietnam Film Institute (VFI), a Full Institutional Member of SEAPAVAA, has 

recently confirmed that they will be hosting the conference and that June 2021 is a 

better period for them to host the event.  
 

- The 25th General Assembly will now be held electronically from 3 – 31 May 2021.  
 

The General Assembly will still take place in May 2021 as announced earlier; however, 

it will end on 31 May instead of on 28 May.  
  
 

We hope everyone will mark these new dates and join us for SEAPAVAA’s 25th Conference 

and General Assembly in 2021, also the year of SEAPAVAA’s Silver Jubilee!  
 

 

Thank you. 
 

 

 
Sanchai Chotirosseranee 

SEAPAVAA Secretary-General 

On behalf of SEAPAVAA Executive Council (2020 – 2023)    
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